	St Charles Catholic Primary School- Governor Visit Form

	Name of Governors: Stephen Roberts

	Date: Friday 20th April 2018 

	Time: 10.15-11 am

	Visited SENCo

	Purpose of Visit: SEND

	Staff Present: Mrs McKinstry

	Comments and Observations:
I met with Mrs McKinstry, in the now completed SEND room, a very well appointed and valuable facility for the school to have.

I related to her of recent SEND Governor training that I had attended and together we went through a check list that hade been circulated at the training, in relation to the role of the SEND governor, what you should know and what you should ask. This proved to be a useful tool for auditing the school’s practices and Mrs McKinstry was able to show me relevant documentation, such as Provision Maps, One Page Pupil Profiles, arrangements for meeting with parents and SEND as a regular item on staff meetings. She related how she liaised with the Pupil Premium Champion and how support was targeted for pupils with SEND, who were also on the PP register. 

Mrs McKinstry was also able to report of training she had attended led by the LA and the Dingle Granby Partnership. She further expressed some concern, as to the diminishing amount of funding that appeared to being made available for pupils with SEND across the LA.

In conclusion we discussed the notion of ‘learning walks’ and Mrs McKinstry agreed to arrange a date for a visit before the end of the summer term.


	Next Steps:  1.SR to arrange a SEND Governor visit in the Autumn Term.
2. Mrs McKinstry to invite me in to school for a ‘learning walk’ before the end of the summer term
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